Report on intra-college Essay Writing Competition

The Department of English, Banwarilal Bhalotia College, Asansol organized an intra-college essay-writing
competition on 12 April 2024 on the topic “Gender Equity in the Classroom.” Around 45 students from various
departments participated in the said competition. The event was organized with the objective of enhancing
gender awareness and sensitivity among the student fraternity. The event was a resounding success, with
several students and esteemed faculty commending its timeliness and appropriateness. Two of our respected
faculty members Dr Arnab Ganguli (Assistant Professor, Zoology) and Dr Sudipta Das (Assistant Professor,

Mathematics) assessed the essays, and reflected on the high quality of student responses on this sensitive issue.

The organizers hope that such events on relevant topics may be continued in future.




